St. Theresa’s Newsletter

Catholic Primary School

LEARN PLAY PRAY GROW
SUMMER TERM 2017 - Friday 29" September 2017

I Dear Parents and Carers,
We have had a wonderful week at St Theresa's and have been able to welcome our last group of

reception children who have settled in brilliantly to their new environment and made lots of
friendships already. We welcome Frank, Valentina, Laura, Lilla, Gabriel, Oliwia, Eleanor, Samyar and
Alice and their families to our St. Theresa's Family.

Thank you to all the Friends who put on such an amazing coffee morning today. All the children really
enjoyed their squash and cake. Thanks to all of you who made a contribution to a really worthy cause
in Macmillan Cancer Support. On Wednesday the children celebrated National Poetry Day and spent
the day reading some of their favourite poems and writing some of their own. This week Year 2
produced some amazing pirate writing and there was some lovely diary entries based upon World War
2 beina rreated in Year A
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Have a wonderful weekend and God Bless,
Mr Troy

Dismissal
Further to last week's newsletter regarding collection of your child please be reminded of the
following:
e The safety of your children is our priority and staff must be able to dismiss children

quickly without distraction.

If you need to speak to your child's teacher about matters concerning their learning,

behaviour or well-being please make an appointment via the school office. We will be more

than happy to meet with you at a mutually convenient time.

If your child has lost or misplaced an item e.g. jumper, reading diary etc. please send a

message to the school office who will let the relevant staff member know.

Many thanks for your cooperation.




Dates for your dia

Thursday 5™ October - Start of Year Mass 9.15am

Thursday 12™ October - Reception Curriculum Meeting for Parents 7pm MPR

Friday 13™ October - Family Disco 6pm - 8pm
Tuesday 17" October / Thursday 19" October - Parent Consultations 4pm - 6pm in the school hall
Wednesday 18™ October - KS1/EYFS Harvest 9.15am, KS2 Harvest 9.45am
Friday 20™ October ~ Last Day of Term
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Achievements 7%

Alisia - For working so hard and doing beautiful
neat work.

Tomas - For beautiful behaviour and being a great
role model.

Ben - For some fantastic vocabulary in his writing.
Mamie - For making a great effort in her maths
learning.

— Parents are welcome to all Assemblies & Masses
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Attendance th
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Reception

Year 1

100%

Year 2

99%

Robbie - For always having a go and contributing
his ideas during class discussions.

Lily B - For her excellent behaviour and attitude
towards learning.

Bayley - For showing such a positive attitude
towards her home learning.

Kotaro - For showing great confidence in his
maths learning this week in particular with place
value.

Year 3

98%

Year 4

98%

Year 5 Red

98%

Year 5 Blue

100%

Year 6

97%

Total Attendance

98%

Yr 5 Red

Alex - For an excellent piece of home learning on
'How to Look After Your Dog'.

Caitlin - For some fantastic letter writing on the
Black Death.

Yr 5 Blue

Dawid - For really trying hard when selecting his
vocabulary.

Rosemary - For continuing to challenge herself in
everything she does.

Elizabeth - For showing an improved attitude to
her learning and fantastic team work qualities.
Kristy - For consistently working hard and
producing a well thought out propaganda poster.
Highly effectivel

Well done to Yrs I, 2 and Yr 5 Blue who had the
best af?‘endanq-e this week,

Start of Year Mass

Please remember that all parents, carers
and friends are invited to join us to
celebrate mass this Thursday at 9:15am. It
is always an enjoyable experience and a
wonderful time for us to all come together
as a community.

Well done to everyone who tried their
best this week and worked hard to

challenge themselves.

Golden Ticket this week are.

Kammy Y5 Red
Roman Y6

Headteacher’s Award: Ramneek Yr 2

P.E Kit

Children should all be wearing the correct
St Theresa's P.E kit which is listed on the
website. For outdoor P.E children need to
ensure that they are wearing trainers. For
gymnastics and dance the children perform
in barefoot unless a note from parents is
provided. In this case the children need to
wear plimsolls and not the same trainers
they use for outdoors P.E.

KEEP IN TOUCH:
5t Theresa's Primary School, East End Rd,

LONDON N3 2TD
Tel: 0208 346 8826
Email: i ther A
Fax: 0208 346 0215|




